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October 18, 2024 

Yorozu Corporation 

Representative: Tsutomu Hiranaka, President and COO 

Securities Code: 7294 (TSE Prime Market) 

Contact: Chikara Haruta, Executive Vice President 

Address: 3-7-60 Tarumachi, Kohoku-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 222-8560, Japan 

Telephone: 045-543-6800 

Notice of Ransomware Attack Incident 

On the morning of Monday, October 14, 2024 (Japan time), we found that several files stored on 
some of the Group’s servers were encrypted and made inaccessible. 

Upon discovery of the incident, we immediately set up a group-wide cybersecurity incident 
response team at Yokohama headquarters and initiated investigations with the support of third party 
experts to assess the extent of the impact, the state of damage, and other relevant details. The 
servers infected with ransomware have been securely isolated from both the internet and the 
internal network. 

We sincerely apologize to our business partners and all relevant parties for the concerns and 
inconvenience this incident may have caused. 

We will promptly issue additional notices if any matters to be disclosed arise. 

 


